
APM REPORT – CLLR. WENNINGTON 

In 2019 I started work to have Christmas Trees in the Parish, but Covid put a stop to 
this. I spent most of 2021 ensuring the Parish had three illuminated Christmas Trees 
in Aqueduct, Little Dawley and Horsehay. The trees were illuminated from 18th 
November 2021 until 5th January 2022. There were many favourable comments 
from residents, who are pleased that the trees will be back in 2022. 
 


